
COVID-19 Shopping Protocol

Farmers markets have been classified by the health department as ESSENTIAL 
businesses who provide food for our community. We are grateful to be able to offer 
you vegetables and fruits that have been picked the day of or 1-2 days before our 
market by local farmers. Not only does this mean that your produce has not been 
touched by multiple hands like it would be if you purchased it in a traditional 
grocery store, but it also means that it is filled with more immune boosting 
nutrients which is what our bodies need now more than ever. Farm fresh to you! We 
also offer many prepackaged and to go food and grocery products, as well as local 
artisan items. Added bonus: we are operating outside in the sunlight and fresh air.

WE ARE COMMITTED TO ENSURING THAT OUR CUSTOMERS, FARMERS, VENDORS 
AND MARKET TEAM ARE SAFE, AND RESPECTFULLY ASK THAT YOU FOLLOW THESE 

GUIDELINES AT OUR MARKET.

• Only come to the market if you are in good health. Do not come if you have a 
cough or a fever. 

• Please maintain a six foot distance from vendors and other customers while you 
are shopping and waiting in line.

• Do not shake hands or engage in any unnecessary physical contact.
• You must wear a mask at all times while inside our market. We have numerous 

vendors selling masks at the market for your convenience.
• If you are unable to wear a mask due to medical reasons, we would be happy to 

offer and coordinate curbside pick up for your convenience.
• Wash your hands before you come and when you get home.
• We encourage that only one person per family attends.
• No touch shopping! Our farmers will bag your produce for you and many are 

offering prepackaged items that are ready to go.
• Electronic / no touch payments are preferred over cash.
• Please be prepared with a list of what you need so you can shop quickly and 

efficiently and head back home.
• Be prepared to wait in line (6’apart) as we are limiting the number of customers 

allowed in at one time.
• Please also maintain 6’ distancing while waiting in line at vendor booths.

Thank you for shopping safely and supporting local!


